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Garden Oaks Civic Club T
P.O. Box 92155,

Houston, 77206

Paul Bick, President

223 W. 33rd ° 869-5559

Suzanne Debien,V. P., Membership
303 W. 34th * 861-5040

Jan Koenig, Treasurer/Com. Garden
407 W. 34th * 869-8997

Donald Howie, Secretary ¢ 680-3420
Janis Spears, Vice-President, Editor
813 W. 32nd ° 861-6221
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| GARDEN OAKS CIVIC CLUB MEMBERSHIP FORM !

0
: Name: :

|
: Address: i
| |
| Children/Birthdates: |
| |
I Years lived in Garden Oaks: :
i
I Phone: I
| |

|
: ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP FEES @ $10 Family Membership i
I Q $5 Senior Citizens (Garden Oaks Roots) 1
| 0 $25 Business Membership |
I MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE T0: I
i GARDEN OAKS CIVIC CLUB :
L yAILTO: :
! Suzanne Debien, V.P., Membership
I 303 W. 34th, Houston, TX 77018 I
L-----—---—------——-—-—---J
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EXTRA EXTRA
Read All About It!

CIVIC CLUB MEETING

June 5th

Saturday at the Park

Kiddie Parade

Yes Garden Odaks, the next Civic Club Meeting is going to be on
SATURDAY, June 5 from 10 - 2 at SPARK PARK

(that's the park next to Garden Oaks Elementary School). A Kiddie Parade
will begin at 10:30 and prizes will be given for the most unique costume
and the most gaudy costume. Kids bring your noise makers and have fun.
The big kids (the adult kind) will not be left out of the fun. The Gazette
has learned, through an anonymous source, that the adults will be put
through their paces with several interesting games. Kids, here is your
chance, bring your cameras, get Mom's camcorder and jump on this photo

.opportunity. Maybe one of our videos will end up on TV, yeah like on

“America’s Funniest Unsolved Emergencies”. June 5th promises to be an

exciting day. So, bring the kids, bring the pets, bring a neighbor and come

on out and have fun. OH! AND MOM AND DAD, DON'T FORGET TO VOTE.
Special Thanks to Judy Camp and Garden Properties for furnishing the

refreshments at the May Civic Club Meeting. They were great! Judy, et al.,

also furnished the door prize, a dinner for two at Rainbow Lodge won by
Darryl Hagman (Section 2). Thanks again, Judy.

S.T.R.I.D.E.R.S. Update

Girl Scout Troops in the Garden
Oaks neighborhood have been com-
peting in a Council-wide track and
field event called “Scout Troops
Running In Different Events and
Races.” Thirteen girls from Garden
Oaks qualified to go on to the district
meet in February as reported in a
previous Gazette. Two of those girls
moved up to the Council-Wide meet
which included girls from as far
away as Huntsville and Beaumont.

The Garden Oaks girl athletes are
Lindsey Copp. softball throw; and
BAmy Ress, standing broad jump.
CONGRATULATIONS to Lindsey and
Amy and all of our Garden Oaks Girl
Scouts!!
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Yes Garden Oaks, the next Civic Club Meeting is going to be on
SATURDAY, June 5 from 10 - 2 at SPARK PARK

(that's the park next to Garden Oaks Elementary School). A Kiddie Parade
will begin at 10:30 and prizes will be given for the most unique costume
and the most gaudy costume. Kids bring your noise makers and have fun.
The big kids (the adult kind) will not be left out of the fun. The Gazette
has learned, through an anonymous source, that the adults will be put
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S.T.R.I.D.E.R.S. Update

Girl Scout Troops in the Garden
Oaks neighborhood have been com-
peting in a Council-wide track and
field event called “Scout Troops
Running In Different Events and
Races.” Thirteen girls from Garden
Oaks qualified to go on to the district
meet in February as reported in a
previous Gazette. Two of those girls
moved up to the Council-Wide meet
which included girls from as far
away as Huntsville and Beaumont.
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St. Matthew's
United Methodist Church

SUNDAY WORSHIP 8:15 & 10:30 am
SUNDAY SCHOOL 9:15.am
Preschool — Mon -Fri 9-2
Mother's Day Out — Wed -Fri 9-2
ages 3 mos. - 5 yrs.

Parent's Nite Out — Fri 6:30-11:30

Senior Adult Exercize
Mon, Tues, Thur — 4:15-5:00

4300 N. Shepherd at Crosstimbers
697-0671

Pastors: Don Goodwin, Don Raschke

Additions
2nd Stories

See Our Work At:
¢ 718 W. 42nd St.
e 729 W. 39th St.
e 705 W. 39th St.
o 818 W. 41st St.
e 855 Azalea

HARRY JAMES
BUILDER
492-9400

DENNIS R. CLOONEY
TREE EXPERTS

Removal Insured
Trimming 11 Yrs. Service
Stump Grinding &
Tree Sales 7
COMPLETE TREE SERVICE
GARDEN OAKS RESIDENT 30 YRS.

Renovations

683-TREE

: yoflr 6arden Oaks

neighbor
and area specialist

RE/MAX—METRO
528-1800

680-8550

President’s Message

Helen Huey, our
representative on City Council,
was the main speaker at the May
meeting of the Civic Club. She
provided an overview of several
ordinances and programs which
are of interest to Garden Oaks. The
traffic ordinance is in place to help
neighborhoods improve and
control local street traffic. There
was a lot of interest and a Garden
Ocks committee will be formed to
look into this. Starting in May, the
police department will have the
equipment needed to enforce the
new Noise Abatement laws. This
will not apply to general traffic and
railroad noise, but if there is loud,
persistent noise which bothers you,
call the police dispatch number
(not 911) at 222-3131 and lodge
your complaint. Helen pointed out
that there is one area which is not
treated the same as loud music,
rowdy parties, or loud cars: DOGS.
Barking dogs are a nuisance only if
they cause “persistent and
unreasonable noise” and that may
be difficult to define and enforce.
She also pointed out that lawn
equipment and similar tools are
exempt from this law during the
day. (But if you have a neighbor
who mows the lawn at 3 in the
morning, that is a different story!)

On a different noise abatement
issue, the noise from the 610 loop
(and perhaps from the railroad),
letters written to her office at City
Hall will help get the attention of
the appropriate State offices.

« Similarly, if you are having

problems with the drainage
ditches in front of your house, a
letter to her will probably be more
effective than a phone call to some
City Department.

Also, Ms. Huey has been
instrumental in establishing the
Neighborhood Protection Team, an
office where you can report unsafe
or noxious problems like
abandoned vehicles, trash-dumps,
vacant buildings, and so on. Some

call this the "Rat on a rat” program,

and the number is 525-25285. If
you know of such problems, call
and ask the Neighborhood

2

Protection Team to investigate.
Helen caught a recent attempt to
have the three lots on Shepherd
just north of 30th re-classed as
Open (making them commercial).
Two of these were the lots that
were proposed as a Whataburger
site. She managed to get this
change reversed and these lots are
again considered as residential.
When you think of how many
neighborhoods Helen represents,
and how many individual lots
there are, it is amazing that she
noticed these three little lots. She is
doing a great job of watching out
for our little chunk of Houston.
Along those lines, the zoning
ordinance will be coming to City
Council for a vote soon. If this is
important to you, please write her a
letter in support of the Zoning
Ordinance. And remember those
AT-LARGE council seats I
mentioned in the last . They all
have the same address: -
City Hall, P.O. Box 1562,
Houston, TX 77251.

Bikin’ For Dollars

Garden Oaks was very WELL
represented in the recent MS 150
Bike Ride. Denise and David
Epstein (Section 1) and Mark
Benson (Section 3) all made the
170 mile trip via two-wheeler (the
unmotorized kind) to Austin.
Reports are that the bikers

- wheeled 100 miles the first day and

slept like rocks in LaGrange. The
crews finished the race on the
second day by rolling the last 70
miles to Austin. Our GO bikers
raised lots of donations for
multiple sclerosis. Word has it that
the bikers were satisfied but tired

and were unscathed by their

odyssey except for some sore knees
and legs and maybe a few other
parts of the body.

Kid's Page Update

The Kid's Page is open to all
young Garden Oaks residents.
Please submit short stories,
artwork etc. to the editor,

Constable Program Alert

The Garden Oaks Constable Program for Section 1 is a few households
short of being able to continue for the coming year. We need your support
to make this happen. Please submit your checks, payable to Garden Oaks

Civic Club, to your block captain or mail them to
Garden Oaks Constable Program,
527 W. 33rd Street, Houston 77018
as soon as possible. If you have any doubts about the program, maybe the
accompanying graph will convince you how effective the service has been.
Vacation time is here. Our homes need extra protection. Our children will

‘be riding their bikes and playing outdoors more often.

Please don't let the opportunity to continue our program slip away.

FOR YOUR POSSESSIONS - LOWER THEET

BURGLARY/THEFT: SOLID LINE - BEFORE CONSTABLE

O = N W & OO o N

DASHED LINE - AFTER CONSTABLE

May

Going, Going, G.0.C.0.P.?

Oct
Nov
Dec 1
Jan ¢

Word has it that the numbers of patrollers are down AGAIN. Low, real

low. And although, there was a great turn out for the G.O.C.O.P. Program

at the March Civic Club, sources have told the Gazette that the net result
in terms of patrollers was ONE. Of course, the one patroller is appreciated,
but the program needed a BIG boost. Come on! Please check your busy

schedule and see if you can squeeze some time in for this important asset

to our community. Loss of this program could have serious implications
for you, your family and property. If anyone is reading this and you
haven't already used the Gazette to line your bird cage, please call Bill
Chastain at 681-5151 or Johnny Murphy at 688-7337.

The March crime statistics saw only | incident an assault. It is
frightening to think what these statistics would be without G.O.C.O.P. (and

the Constable Program).

Johnny Murphy was given a gift certificate for patroller of the month
in April. Thanks, Johnny. THANKS!

7

$ Investments

$ Financial Planning
$ Education Funding
$ Estate Planning

$ Retirement Planning

CPA * CFP

1225 N. Loop W., Suite 227
Houston, Texas 77008
713-864-7733

A chistered Investment Advisor

WiLLiam L. GREEN

Garden Qaks Resident Since 1971

STAN
WOODHEAD
880-1400
863-0201

'Garden Oaks Resident with ERA Home Brokers

CALL ME
TO LEARN ABOUT
ERA'S EXCLUSIVE
REAL ESTATE
SERVICES

Your Ad
Could be
HERE

Luxury Lawns

¢ Full Service Lawn Maintenance
¢ Fertilizing
* Tree Trimming
¢ Flowerbed Mulching
& Hedge Trimming

DAVID BARTULA
688-4244

Residence
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For all your
Printing & Bookbinding
Needs

@ O.D.'s Printing

Neighbor helping neighbor

Oscar D. Ochoa

Owner

8924 Emmott Road
886-0052

Printer of our Gazette

DOYLES

on 34TH

Family owned and
operated for 35 years,
your neighborhood
restaurant.

2136 W. 34th 686-8271

4 MARY KAY.

Hedlr

| need Face Models
to use in my portfolio.

If you will help please call
Deborah
at
694-6444

a 12 year G.O. resident

COME HOME TO JESUS

GARDEN OAKS BAPTIST CHURCH
3206 North Shepherd Drive
Houston, TX 77018 - 713/864-4447
Jeffrey W. Rees, Pastor

Clip and Save Recycling Reminders
WHEN: Second Saturday ot the month at 8 a.m.
WHERE: Drop-off at The Garden Oaks Theater parkmg

lot

(8 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.) or Curbside (by 8 a.m.)

WHAT AND HOW:

i

i

i

|

i

i

i

: ALUMINUM CANS: Non-magnetic, RINSED. ,

g NON-FERROUS (Not Steel) METALS: ltems such as

§ copper, brass, and aluminum. No refrlgerators

i dishwashers or other appliances.

I GLASS: Separated into clear and colored glass;

I RINSED and CLEANED:; NO LIDS; Labels can be left on;
: NO PLATE GLASS!; No plastic bags, please.

j NEWSPAPERS: Bundled or placed in paper grocery

§ bags; No plastic bags please.

i COMPUTER PAPER: Bundled, boxed or placed in paper
I bags; No carbon inserts, no binding, no staples. |

| WHITE LEDGER: Bond paper bundied, boxed or placed

: in paper bags; NO glossy junk mail, NCR (No Carbon

j Required) paper, or telephone books, no binding.

I BROWN PAPER GROCERY BAGS are also recyclable

I so use them whenever you can.

: PLASTICS: Milk jugs and plastic soft drink bottles rinsed

I_and cleaned

......__....___.......__...._______;.___.I
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Issues Forum

Garden Oaks Elementary School
held an Issues Forum on April 21st.
Over {ifty parents, teachers and
residents met to begin discussion
on the possibility of a Montessori
Program at the school. This program
would not displace any of the
Jlearning programs currently
available at Garden Oaks. The
group agreed that to recommend to
the Shared Decision Commiitee that
the program merited further study.

If you are interested in
Montressori in the Public Schools
call Denise Sherwood at 686-
9643.

Read It Again

Garden Oaks Elementary

Market Day

Garden Oaks PTA is sponsoring
Market Day, a fund raising food co-
op, which brings high quality pre-
pared food into the neighborhood
for your convenience. Order forms
are available at Civic Club meet-
ings and at the school office during
school hours. Those who have
already used this service will
attest to the wonderful food offered
through the co-op. For more
information, call Peggy Kramer
at 869-0440.

Back issues of the Gazette will be available at the next Civic Club meeting,
June 5th. First come first served. Here is your chance to snap up these
collector's items for a song -- each issue is conveniently priced -- FREE to good

homes.

Sore Knees? Garden Kneelers are the answer. Contact the Garden Club to purchase your
very own kneeler for only $5.00. Don't let your knees suffer another day!
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Editor’s Note :
Well, I have to admit that I was
glad to see the month of April go
by. (Yes, April, is still fresh in my
mind you see because it's mid May
as ] write this. For those of you
who don't know, we have to put the
Gazette together around the middle
of the month before the month it is
published. That's why it's
important to get your gossip, info,
etc. in early.) I don't know if you all
have met my husband “"Crash”.
Two wrecks in ten days will cause
your hair to go white. Then, there
was IRS Day. And, because I didn't
have enough trauma in my life, I
accepted a job with a new firm and
completely rearranged my
professional life. If I were
Presbyterian and believed in
predestination, I'd be real glad
April was over. Anyway, I guess
everyone else has been busy too,
otherwise, I'm sure that the
Constable Program would already
have 100% participation, and that
all of those block captain positions
with Neighbors Helping Neighbors
would be filled, and GOCOP would
have to put folks on a waiting list it
would have so many patrollers. I'm
just sure that everyone is swamped,
because the only other alternative
to consider is that a wave of
Apathy has gripped Garden Oaks
like Jeff Bagwell grips a baseball
bat. No! That can't be it. So, in an
eftort to ring Pavlov’s bell I'm going
to venture out here and mention the
“E" word, and I don’t mean Elvis. I
mean ELECTION. There was a
special election for United States
Senate on Saturday May 1st. The
only reason [ mention this is that
most of the folks around here
missed it (the turn out was
embarrassingly low). But, you are
going to get another chance. There
is a run-off election on June 5. The
polls will be open from 7 to 7 and
you only have to choose between
two candidates -- republican, Kay
Bailey Hutchison, and democrat,
Bob Krueger (alphabetical order for
those of you who were wondering).
Now, [ know what you are thinking,
“Not two of the most dynamic
candidates.” Maybe not, but if you

are going to reserve your right to
gripe, you had better at least vote.

So Bob Krueger makes Al Gore look

positively animated and you wish
he would quote Willie Nelson
instead of Willie Shakespeare.
And so you've heard better
answers from Miss America
contestants that you've heard from
Kay Bailey Hutchison and so what
if when asked to say something in
Spanish, Kay blurted out "nolo
contendre”(that’s latin by the
way)(reverse alphabetical order
this time). Make your choice, name
your poison and head for the polls.
It's important.

VOTE.

Rock Around The Block

The 900 Block of Althea got
together for their annual block
party May 2nd at the home of Jehn
and Cindy Bartos. It wasa
good opportunity to meet old and
new neighbors.

A dinner for two, generously
donated by the Barbecue Inn was
won by Ann Wood for her
prowess at a Trivia Quiz. Befty
Davis won some lawn edging
donated by Brink’s Hardware. Just
about everybody went home with
something thanks to contributions
from Conoco (and Stan Bohen),
also Mahatma Rice (and Anne
Ness).

Heard around the circle of lawn
chairs were conversations that
ranged from politics to rain spouts
— but we all agreed it was great to
get together and we plan to
continue our annual affair of food,
games and good times.

John Bartos
What a good idea? What if each block
got together and did the same thing —
what if we actually got to know our
neighbors?
— A truly radical idea. EDITOR.

Gazette Update

Remember, we are planning a
special issue of the Gazette for
October which will focus on Garden
Oaks, how it was and how it is. If you
have ANY old photographs of Garden
QOaks, or personal experiences to '

share, please contact the editor.
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For all your
Printing & Bookbinding

Neighbor helping neighbor

Oscar D. Ochoa

Owner

8924 Emmott Road.
886-0052

Printer of our Gazette

DOYLES

on 34TH

Family owned and
operated for 35 years,
your neighborhood
restaurant.

2136 W. 34th 686-8271

YU MARY KAY.

HELR

| need Face Models
to use in my portfolio.

If you will help please call
Deborah
at
694-6444

a 12 year G.O. resident

COME HOME TGO JESUS _

GARDEN OAKS BAPTIST CHURCH
3206 North Shepherd Drive
Houston, TX 77018 - 713/864-4447
Jeffrey W. Rees, Pastor

Clip and Save Recycling Reminders
WHEN: Second Saturday ot the month at 8 a.m.
WHERE: Drop-off at The Garden Oaks Theater parkmg

lot

(8 a.m. - 10:30 a.m.) or Curbside (by 8 a.m.)

WHAT AND HOW:

i

i

i

|

i

i

i

: ALUMINUM CANS: Non-magnetic, RINSED.

g NON-FERROUS (Not Steel) METALS: ltems such as

§ copper, brass, and aluminum. No refrlgerators

i dishwashers or other appliances.

I GLASS: Separated into clear and colored glass;

I RINSED and CLEANED:; NO LIDS; Labels can be left on:
: NO PLATE GLASS!; No plastic bags, please.

j NEWSPAPERS: Bundled or placed in paper grocery
bags; No plastic bags please.

i COMPUTER PAPER: Bundled, boxed or placed in paper
I bags; No carbon inserts, no binding, no staples.

| WHITE LEDGER: Bond paper bundied, boxed or placed
: in paper bags; NO glossy junk mail, NCR (No Carbon

j Required) paper, or telephone books, no binding.

I BROWN PAPER GROCERY BAGS are also recyclable

I so use them whenever you can.

: PLASTICS: Milk jugs and plastic soft drink bottles rinsed

I_and cleaned
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Issues Forum

Garden Oaks Elementary School
held an Issues Forum on April 21st.
Over fifty parents, teachers and
residents met to begin discussion
on the possibility of a Montessori
Program at the school. This program
would not displace any of the

Jlearning programs currently

available at Garden Oaks. The
group agreed that to recommend to
the Shared Decision Committee that
the program merited further study.

If you are interested in
Montressori in the Public Schools
call Denise Sherwood at 686-
9643.

Read It Again

Garden Oaks Elementary

Market Day

Garden Oaks PTA is sponsoring
Market Day, a fund raising food co-
op, which brings high quality pre-
pared food into the neighborhood
for your convenience. Order forms
are available at Civic Club meet-
ings and at the school office during
school hours. Those who have
already used this service will
attest to the wonderful food offered
through the co-op. For more
information, call Peggy Kramer
at 869-0440.

Back issues of the Gazette will be available at the next Civic Club meeting,
June 5th. First come first served. Here is your chance to snap up these
collector's items for a song -- each issue is conveniently priced -- FREE to good

homes.

Sore Knees? Garden Kneelers are the answer. Contact the Garden Club to purchase your
very own kneeler for only $5.00. Don't let your knees suffer another day!
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Editor’s Note

Well, I have to admit that I was
glad to see the month of April go
by. (Yes, April, is still fresh in my
mind you see because it's mid May
as I write this. For those of you
who don't know, we have to put the
Gazette together around the middle
of the month before the month it is
published. That's why it's
important to get your gossip, info,
etc. in early.) I don't know if you all
have met my husband "Crash”.
Two wrecks in ten days will cause
your hair to go white. Then, there
was IRS Day. And, because I didn't
have enough trauma in my life, I
accepted a job with a new firm and
completely rearranged my
professional life. If I were
Presbyterian and believed in
predestination, I'd be real glad
April was over. Anyway, I guess
everyone else has been busy too,
otherwise, I'm sure that the
Constable Program would already
have 100% participation, and that
all of those block captain positions
with Neighbors Helping Neighbors
would be filled, and GOCOP would
have to put folks on a waiting list it
would have so many patrollers. I'm
just sure that everyone is swamped,
because the only other alternative
to consider is that a wave of
Apathy has gripped Garden Oaks
like Jett Bagwell grips a baseball
bat. No! That can't be it. So, in an
effort to ring Pavlov’s bell I'm going
to venture out here and mention the
“E" word, and I don’t mean Elvis. I
mean ELECTION. There wasa
special election for United States
Senate on Saturday May 1st. The
only reason [ mention this is that
most of the folks around here
missed it (the turn out was
embarrassingly low). But, you are
going to get another chance. There
is a run-off election on June 5. The
polls will be open from 7 to 7 and
you only have to choose between
two candidates -- republican, Kay
Bailey Hutchison, and democrat,
Bob Krueger (alphabetical order for
those of you who were wondering).
Now, I know what you are thinking,
“Not two of the most dynamic
candidates.” Maybe not, but if you

are going to reserve your right to
gripe, you had better at least vote.

So Bob Krueger makes Al Gore look

positively animated and you wish
he would quote Willie Nelson
instead of Willie Shakespeare.
And so you've heard better
answers from Miss America
contestants that you've heard from
Kay Bailey Hutchison and so what
if when asked to say something in
Spanish, Kay blurted out "nolo
contendre”(that’s latin by the
way)(reverse alphabetical order
this time). Make your choice, name
your poison and head for the polls.
It's important.

VOTE.

Rock Around The Block

The 900 Block of Althea got
together for their annual block
party May 2nd at the home of Jehn
and Cindy Bartos. It was a
good opportunity to meet old and
new neighbors.

A dinner for two, generously
donated by the Barbecue Inn was
won by Ann Woeod for her
prowess at a Trivia Quiz. Betty
Davis won some lawn edging
donated by Brink’s Hardware. Just
about everybody went home with
something thanks to contributions
from Conoco (and Stan Boheomn),
also Mahatma Rice (and Anne
Ness).

Heard around the circle of lawn
chairs were conversations that
ranged from politics to rain spouts
— but we all agreed it was great to
get together and we plan to
continue our annual affair of food,
games and good times.

John Bartos
What a good idea? What if each block
got together and did the same thing —
what if we actually got to know our
neighbors?
— A truly radical idea. EDITOR.

Gazette Update

Remember, we are planning a
special issue of the Gazette for
October which will focus on Garden
Oaks, how it was and how it is. If you
have ANY old photographs of Garden
Oaks, or personal experiences to '

share, please contact the editor.
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SUZANNE DEBIEN,
REALTORS, INC.®
1235 N. Loop West
Suite 1215

861-5040

Suzanné Debien
Owner/Broker

TO MY NEIGHBORS | OFFER:

 Service with a personal touch speciallzing in close-
in neighborhoods

» Accessibility with 24 hr. answering service

o Lots of proven marketing techniques

¢ Experlence as a REALTOR for 14 years and area
resident for 17 years :

» Satisfied customers and clients throughout near
northwest

» Sponsor of Garden Oaks Good Neighbor Award

Termites ® Roaches ¢ Ants ¢ Silverfish ¢
Fleas e Ticks ¢ Mice
Residential ¢ Commercial

(53 WINDFERN

Pest Control
681-9150

Mastercard & Visa Accepted

Charlene (Sissy) Smith
Garden Oaks Resident

Do you have a birthday,
promotion, graduation,
award, or other special
event to announce?
Put it in the Gazette.
Call your Section

Garden Club Grapevine

12 members and 7 guests enjoyed
a wonderful and beautiful evening

- touring 5 Garden Oaks backyards

on May 12th. Much was learned
about different styles of gardening
and what great potential all of our
yards have. A big THANK YOU to
all of the Garden Oaks residents
who shared their treasures with us
namely Misty end David
Jones, Kathy Huber, Elvin
MecDonald, Lyt Stamp and
Jerry DeLoach, and Nan
Kittell.

. A special thank you also to
Misty Jones and Marian
Meabry for planning and
organizing this years tour! See next
month’s Gazette for details on the
5 yards we toured.

Our next meeting will be June
Sth at the Wyatt's on 43rd street
beginning with dinner at 6:30
pm and the program at 7:00
pm. We will be seeing a video on
using BENEFICIAL INSECTS in
your gardens to combat pests.
Please join us and bring a friend or
neighbor.

Monthly Garden Tip:

Now is the time to feed
camellias, hibiscus, roses, and
crape myrtles. Use a systemic
fertilizer with insecticide if pests
are a problem (or come to the June
meeting and learn about beneficial
insects). Mulching becomes more
important as the heat sets in.
Maintain at least a two inch

Board of Trustees

The GARDEN OAKS BOARD OF
TRUSTEES wishes to express its
sincere appreciation to all of the
members of the CIVIC CLUB and in
particular to the Home Tour )
Committee for the generous
donation to the Board of $3,400.00
from the proceeds of the 1992 Home
Tour. We greatly appreciate your
support and assure you that all of
the funds will be used only to
assist in enforcing and
maintaining the Deed Restriction
in Garden Oaks.

Like the CIVIC CLUB the BOARD
OF TRUSTEES is an all volunteer
organization which was legally
established in 1952 by the GARDEN
OAKS COMPANY, developers of
our Subdivision. The primary
purpose of the Board was and is to
enforce and maintain the Deed
Restrictions of the Subdivisions.
The only funds that the BOARD
receives are donations and a fee of
$.40 per front foot on each lot only
when the property changes
ownership. We firmly believe that
enforcing and maintaining the
Deed Restrictions contributes
substantially to our property
values and helps to make GARDEN
OAKS a very desirable place to
live.

Sincerely,
James J. Doyle, President

NOTE: The funds transferred to the
Board of Trustees were from the

 Civic Club General Funds NOT

from Home Tour Proceeds. All

thick f mulch to k he soil
Repo I‘lel’ ' cofl :r?;sr;ar?rlln:oisc':u;(.all):'itniesﬁm proce.ectls from Home Tour went into
Sect"m l- planting summer vegetables such the C;WIC Club Funds i I_Md been
2 ‘ as okra, peppers, and beans. As provided by the 1992 Civic 'Cl_ub
Yolanda Garza  864-6036 | Iune approaches, begin planning  Budget. At the February Civie Club
; for your fall garden. eeting the Civic Club voted to
Sﬁ(}tm“ 2: : Peggy Ingels emd transfer $3,400.00 to the Board of
, < Trustees. Once again, the fact that
c ulie Englemem
C““ly Bﬂ“ﬂ[’d 697‘6244 Julio Beale the Board gets only $.40 per linear
% e Remember the ne frontage foot points out the
SBCtlﬂll 3 e. : b J}l necessity for amending the Deed
Liﬂdﬂ R()SS 692'6667 Civic Club Meetlng Restrictions. EDITOR.
. is Saturday, June 5th ‘
Section 4: ? 10:00 a.m. The Garden Jaks o>
Section : Next month it will Ha.”"ttg I8 '- ™
A return to the regularly printed on recycled
Anita Scherer  996-7809 scheduled time paper using soybean ink.
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Neighbors Helping
Neighbors

Sections 4 and 5 are nearing
completion in the designation of
block captains. HOWEVER, Section
5 is one block captain short of the
needed 23 block captains: SO if
you live on Gardenia from 1027 to
1054, this job’s for you.

Section 4 is a little more
challenging. Seven additional
block captains are needed to
complete the magic number of 20
block captains necessary to make
this project function. Civic minded
individuals in the following areas
are urged to service:

Sue Barnett from 1402 to 1426

West 43rd from 930 to 955

LaMonte from 926 to 951

Gardenia from 959 to 986

Gardenia from 910 to 934

West 41st from 930 to 955

West 41st from 958 to 979

If residents in the above areas
are not available, a nearby
resident would be welcome to take
over the duties. Ilf you love a
challenge and like hard work, low
pay and a great sense of civic
satisfaction; please call Bill
Chastain ot 681-5151.

Brownies Girl Scouts
Fly-up

Brownie Girl Scouts from two
troops in Garden Oaks are
participating in an important
milestone in Girl Scouting.
"Bridging” from Brownies to
Juniors involves several months of
study and preparation for third-
grade girls to continue to the Junior
Girl Scout program. Girls in Troop
#10663 are Meredith Voorhees
and Richelle Luck; one of their
leaders is GO resident Amy
Voorhees. Girls in Troop #10335 are
Laura Rhea, Haley Rivers,
and Krystin Moomn; one of their

-leaders is GO resident Martha

Rhea.

Garden Oaks Decals
available at the
Civic Club Meeting

New Additions

Congratulations to Susan and
Blan Hubbard, Section 3 on the
arrival of their new baby girl,
Isabella. Isabella was born May
15th at home. Susan and Isabella
are doing great.

June Birthdays

6 Maren Weinberger, 4 yrs
8 Mark Benson, 39 yrs

9 = Katherine Koenig, 6 yrs
10 Cindy Bartos, ?

11 Marian Mabry, 35 yrs
13 Genevieve Cato, 5 yrs
13 Christopher Ness, 8 yrs
15 Lauren Pierce, 3 yrs

16 Miranda Leonard, 5 yrs
18 Joshua Braastad, 8 yrs
19 Mark Conover, 31 yrs
24 Katie Dickson, 6 yrs

25 Kevin Byers, 2 yrs

29 Courtney Glass, 10 yrs
30 Garrett Luck, 1 yr!

692-5036

Since 1913
Houston's Finest
Speciality Department
Store
"in the Heights"

Kaplans-Ben Hur

Mon - Sat
9:30 — 5:30

2125 Yale
861-2121

Jane Warner

Lifestyle Interior Decorator
695-3839
The Decorator's

Showroom that comes
to your door.

Den

*Drapery ¢ Furniture
e CarpeteWalicovering*

Gazette Ad Rates
$40 per month - $200 for 6 months
$385 for 1 year
Flyers are $75.00
Deadline for July Gazette
is June10th
This month there will be
no last minute additions

Restaurante Y Cantina

Open Mon-Thur 11-10 pm
Fri & Sat 11-11 pm

Adrian's is proud to announce the
opening of a new restaurant in the
Clear Lake area!

Come and enjoy our delicious food
at either location!

New Location
18023 Upper Bay Rd.
335-0376

1919 Louisiana @ Pierce
951-9652
Free Parking
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in neighborhoods

* Accesslbility with 24 hr. answering service

o Lots of proven marketing techniques
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resident for 17 years
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* Sponsor of Garden Oaks Good Neighbor Award
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Charlene (Sissy) Smith
Garden Oaks Resident

Do you have a birthday,
promotion, graduation,
award, or other special
event to announce?
Put it in the Gazette.
Call your Section

Garden Club Grapevine

12 members and 7 guests enjoyed
a wonderful and beautiful evening
touring 5 Garden Oaks backyards
on May 12th. Much was learned
about different styles of gardening
and what great potential all of our
yards have. A big THANK YOU to
all of the Garden Oaks residents
who shared their treasures with us
namely Misty and David
Jones, Kathy Huber, Elvin
McDonald, Lyt Stamp and
Jerry DeLoach, and Nan
Kittell.

. A special thank you also to
Misty Jones and Marian
Mabry for planning and
organizing this years tour! See next
month’'s Gazette for details on the
5 yards we toured.

Our next meeting will be June
Sth at the Wyatt's on 43rd street
beginning with dinner at 6:30
pm and the program at 7:00
pm. We will be seeing a video on
using BENEFICIAL INSECTS in
your gardens to combat pests.
Please join us and bring a friend or
neighbor.

Monthly Garden Tip:

Now is the time to feed
camellias, hibiscus, roses, and
crape myrtles. Use a systemic
fertilizer with insecticide if pests
are a problem (or come to the June
meeting and learn about beneficial
insects). Mulching becomes more
important as the heat sets in.
Maintain at least a two inch

Board of Trustees

The GARDEN OAKS BOARD OF
TRUSTEES wishes to express its
sincere appreciation to all of the
members of the CIVIC CLUB and in
particular to the Home Tour
Committee for the generous
donation to the Board of $3,400.00
from the proceeds of the 1992 Home
Tour. We greatly appreciate your
support and assure you that all of
the funds will be used only to
assist in enforcing and
maintaining the Deed Restriction
in Garden Oaks.

Like the CIVIC CLUB the BOARD
OF TRUSTEES is an all volunteer
organization which was legally
established in 1952 by the GARDEN
OAKS COMPANY, developers of
our Subdivision. The primary
purpose of the Board was and is to
enforce and maintain the Deed
Restrictions of the Subdivisions.
The only funds that the BOARD
receives are donations and a fee of
$.40 per front foot on each lot only
when the property changes
ownership. We firmly believe that
enforcing and maintaining the
Deed Restrictions contributes
substantially to our property
values and helps to make GARDEN
OAKS a very desirable place to
live.

Sincerely,
James J. Doyle, President

NOTE: The funds transferred to the
Board of Trustees were from the

Civic Club General Funds NOT

from Home Tour Proceeds. All
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Neighbors Helping
Neighbors

Sections 4 and 5 are nearing
completion in the designation of
block captains. HOWEVER, Section
5 is one block captain short of the
needed 23 block captains: SO if
you live on Gardenia from 1027 to
1054, this job's for you.

Section 4 is a little more
challenging. Seven additional
block captains are needed to
complete the magic number of 20
block captains necessary to make
this project function. Civic minded
individuals in the following areas
are urged to service:

Sue Barnett from 1402 to 1426

West 43rd from 930 to 955

LaMonte from 926 to 951

Gardenia from 959 to 986

Gardenia from 910 to 934

West 41st from 930 to 955

West 41st from 958 to 979

If residents in the above areas
are not available, a nearby
resident would be welcome to take
over the duties. If you love a
challenge and like hard work, low
pay and a great sense of civic
satisfaction; please call Bill
Chastain at 681-5151.

Brownies Girl Scouts
Fly-up

Brownie Girl Scouts from two
troops in Garden Oaks are
participating in an important
milestone in Girl Scouting.
"Bridging” from Brownies to
Juniors involves several months of
study and preparation for third-
grade girls to continue to the Junior
Girl Scout program. Girls in Troop
#10663 are Meredith Voorhees
and Richelle Luck; one of their
leaders is GO resident Amy
Voorhees. Girls in Troop #10335 are
Laura Rhea, Haley Rivers,
and Krystin Moon; one of their

-leaders is GO resident Martha

Rhea.

Garden Oaks Decals
available at the
Civic Club Meeting

New Additions

Congratulations to Susan and
HAlan Hubbard, Section 3 on the
arrival of their new baby girl,
Isabella. Isabella was born May
15th at home. Susan and Isabella
are doing great.

June Birthdays

6 Maren Weinberger, 4 yrs
8 Mark Benson, 39 yrs

9 Katherine Koenig, 6 yrs
10 Cindy Bartos, ?

11 Marian Mabry, 35 yrs
13 Genevieve Cato, 5 yrs
13 Christopher Ness, 8 yrs
15 Lauren Pierce, 3 yrs

16 Miranda Leonard, 5 yrs
18 Joshua Braastad, 8 yrs
19 Mark Conover, 31 yrs
24 Katie Dickson, 6 yrs

25 Kevin Byers, 2 yrs

29 Courtney Glass, 10 yrs
30 Garrett Luck, 1 yr!

XARDEN OAKS
THEATER

CALL
692-5036

Since 1913
Houston's Finest
Speciality Department

~ Store
"in the Heights"

Kaplans-Ben Hur

Mon - Sat
9:30 - 5:30

2125 Yale
861-2121
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Jane Warner
Lifestyle Interior Decorator
695-3839
The Decorator's

Showroom that comes
to your door.

*Drapery e Furniture
e CarpeteWallcovering®

Gazette Ad Rates
$40 per month - $200 for 6 months
$385 for 1 year
Flyers are $75.00
Deadline for July Gazette
is June10th
This month there will be
no last minute additions
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Restaurante Y Cantina

Open Mon-Thur 11-10 pm
Fri & Sat 11-11 pm

Adrian's is proud to announce the
opening of a new restaurant in the
Clear Lake area!

Come and enjoy our delicious food
at either location!

New Location
18023 Upper Bay Rd.
335-0376

1919 Louisiana @ Pierce
951-9652
Free Parking




COME TO A PICNIC
IN THE PARK

Saturday; June 5th
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

£ B

T

MEET YOUR NEW AND OLD
GARDEN OAKS NEIGHBORS!

(SHOW YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD PRICE & JOIN THE CIVIC CLUB)
WE'LL HAVE A PARADE OF KIDS
WITH NOISE MAKERS, DECORATED BIKES,
WAGONS OR WHATEVER!
BRING YOUR PETS AND WATCH
OR JOIN IN ON THE FUN!
Get ready to
"CHEER & HOOT!"
for your favorite parade entry
(JUDGES: CIVIC CLUB OFFICERS)
PRIZES FOR THE MOST UNIQUE & MOST GAUDY

POPCICLES-ICE CREAM-PUNCH-GAMES FOR ADULT &
CHILDREN
(SPONSORED BY THE GARDEN OAKS CIVIC CLUB)




